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Subject: HREC Proposal Approval - Frank Marino Protocol: H23552

Date: Wednesday, 31 May 2023 at 11:45:33 am Australian Eastern Standard Time

From: Human Ethics Team

To: Marino, Francesco

CC: Marino, Francesco, Chang, Michael, CSU Human Research Ethics

Dear Prof Marino,

Project Gtle: Postural stability and sway following a long march in the heat with and without hypo-hydraNon.

Protocol number: H23552 (Please refer to this number in all contact or correspondence relaNng to this

applicaNon) 

Approved unGl: 30/05/2027

Final report due: 30/05/2027

Thank you for submiTng your research proposal detailed above to the Charles Sturt University Human Research

Ethics CommiUee.

Based on the guidelines in the NaNonal Statement on Ethical Conduct in Human Research the CommiUee has

approved your research proposal.

You must report to the CommiUee at least annually, and as soon as possible in relaNon to the following:

anything that might impact on the ethical acceptability of the project (including, but not limited to,

adverse events, unexpected outcomes or addiNonal informaNon coming to light);

amendments to the research design and/or any changes to the project (CommiUee approval required);

extensions to the approval period (CommiUee approval required); and

noNficaNon of project compleNon. If this research relates to a students thesis or dissertaiton a final report

must be submiUed at the point of submission for examinaNon.

This approval consNtutes ethical approval in relaNon to humans only. If your research involves the use of

radiaNon, biochemical materials, chemicals or animals, separate approval is required by the appropriate

University CommiUee.

Please contact the HREC Secretary on (02) 6933 4213 or ethics@csu.edu.au if you have any queries. Further

informaNon regarding human research ethics at CSU can be found at the HREC

webpages hUps://research.csu.edu.au/ethics-and-compliance/human

The CommiUee wishes you well with your research.

Sincerely,

Presiding Officer, 

Charles Sturt University Human Research Ethics CommiUee

http://ethics@csu.edu.au/
https://research.csu.edu.au/ethics-and-compliance/human

